Lupe Sauer

From: :
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 4:30 PM
To: Lupe Sauer

I helped out at school 43 on Friday April 17th . Gloves were provided and we all had our temperatures taken when
we got there. We were told ahead of time that we had to bring our own masks. We were also told we were
required to wear the provided gloves and a mask that we brought with us while in the building. The principal,
Miss Hill, had sent a message in her Sunday Night Notes email on April 12th, asking for volunteers and stating
that we had to bring our own mask. There were no masks available at the school, until one teacher volunteer
brought in a few from her personal supply in her car. Precautions were taken to keep people distanced, and hand

sanitizer and wipes were available to all.



